
                                          Thanksgiving and Remembrance 
 

In the months of October and November special days of thanksgiving and remembrance 
are observed around the country.  
 

Churches and chapels have Thanksgiving Services to thank God for the harvest. At the 
chapel we are holding our Harvest Thanksgiving service on 5th October where we will 
give thanks to God and remember His provision.  

 

Many around the world cannot go to the local supermarket to buy their food and are  
dependant on a good harvest where they live to eat and provide for their families. 
 

We have supported ‘Operation Agri - Christian Love in Action’ for many years and our 
Harvest Offering will be for their 2025 appeal: ‘Trees Bees and Seeds’.  
 

It is supporting the Imarika project in Tanzania with partner Emmanuel International 
which helps village churches to bring their community together to save money, and  
restore their environment. They learn to grow and plant trees, and to improve the soil for 
better crops. They can also learn bee-keeping and other ways to earn money and lift  
families out of poverty. 
 

In the Bible Leviticus 19:9 says ‘When you reap the harvest of your land, you shall not 
reap your field right up to its edge, neither shall you gather the gleanings after your  
harvest.’ This was God’s provision for those in society less well off than most who could 
collect the remaining harvest. We can follow this by donating one or two items from our 
weekly harvest to local food banks, volunteering to help at a food bank to distribute the 
gleanings of the harvest, or donating to projects such as Operation Agri.  
 

We should always be thankful, and remember, that food from a field grown in  
Tanzania by the community, purchased from a shop in England, or received from a food 
bank is an outworking of  God’s provision. 

 

The 9th of November is Remembrance Sunday. Communities throughout the country 
come together on this day around memorials which were erected in remembrance and 
thanksgiving for those who left their homes to serve their country in wars and who paid 
the ultimate sacrifice for our freedom. At Perry we especially remember the five men 
whose names are engraved on the village war memorial situated on the chapel wall. 
 

May God bless you during this time of Thanksgiving and Remembrance. 
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Contributions for the next newsletter 
Please email your contributions to chapel@peteretteridge.com or hand 

your contributions to Pam Greener by 31st October 
 

         PERRY GREEN BAPTIST CHAPEL AT  
PETERS GREEN     

 

 Central Baptist Church   Branch Leader: Pam Greener  
     Tel: 01582 363000               Tel: 01582 604771                                                                                                 
  

                                                                                                                              
                                SUNDAY SERVICES   

6.00 pm.                                                                                                                     
                         
 

       September       
   “ 7th.    Mrs. Gill Short   
  “ 14th.   Mrs. Diane Maple  
  “ 21st.  Tea & Hymns at Central 3.30pm. 
  “ 28th.   Mr. Roland Ogberigbe (c)   
           
       October    

           5th.   All Age Harvest Thanskgiving 4.00 pm.  
     Led by Esther Emanuel  
  

  “ 19th  Mr. Andy Morton 
 
       November          
  “ 9th.    Remembrance Sunday 
     Mr.Erwin Tadiar (c) 
 
  “ 16th  Mr Roger Barton 
 

     “ 23rd.  Tea & Hymns at Central 3.30pm   
 

  “ 30th  Advent Service  
     Mr. Roger Barton (c) 
 

   



  
 TUESDAY FELLOWSHIP 
     We meet at 2.30 pm. On the first Tuesday of  
 each month at Perry Green Baptist Chapel. 
 

          Please Join us.     
 You are Always Welcome. 
           

 The next sessions are as follows: 
       
      2nd September. Howard Chandler 
 
     7th October. Eirian Rees Jones 
 
     4th November.      Ian Benjamin 
  
 2nd December Carols with Liz 

All Are Welcome to Our Services 
 

Enjoy a journey through the countryside to the village of  
Peters Green. 

 

We are only a 10 minute drive from the centre of  
Luton. 

 
Download the newsletters from: 

www.peteretteridge.com/peters-green-newsletter 
 
 

If you would like to receive the newsletter by email please  
send a request to: chapel@peteretteridge.com 

 
 





A Big Thank You 

 

To the team from the  
Kimpton NOISE! Project 

for their excellent hard work carried out to 
brighten up the chapel grounds. 
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Parsnips 
Rhubarb 
Sprouts 
Carrots 
Cabbage 
Rhubarb 
Potatoes 
Apples 
Pears 
Leeks 
Onion 
Peas 
Cauliflower 
Pumpkin 
Kale 
Asparagus 
Courgettes 
Strawberries 

The words can be found on the grid, backwards, forwards, upwards, 
downwards, or diagonally.   

Fruit & Vegetables to Harvest and Buy 



 

EVENTS AND SERVICES 

Recordings of   
Services 

are available on the web 

www.facebook.com/lutonbaptist/  www.kimptonchurch.co.uk 

Harvest Thanksgiving 
Service 

5th October 
4.00 pm. 

Remembrance Sunday 
9th November 

Lest We Forget  
 

‘’When You Go Home, Tell Them Of Us And 
Say, For Your Tomorrow, We Gave Our Today’  

Drop off Harvest Gifts  

 

Friday 3rd October  
11.00 am. - 12 noon  

or  

Sunday 5th October from 3.00 pm.  

Advent Service 
30th November 



 

Click here to download Peters Green Roll of Honour Booklet. 
Printed copies are available on request from the chapel. 

http://www.peteretteridge.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Roll-Of-Honour-Booklet-2024.pdf

